
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND REVENUE 

(REVENUE DIVISION) 
***** 

4h 
Islamabad, the 12  June, 2021. 

NOTIFICATION 

S.R.O. 770 (I)/2021.- (1) In exercise of the powers conferred under sub-section (9) of 

section 4 of the Pakistan Single Window Act, 2021 (Act III of 2021) the Federal Government 

is pleased to direct that the Secretariat of the Pakistan Single Window be established at the 

Federal Board of Revenue (Revenue Division) with sub-offices at Karachi and Lahore. 

(2) The Program Management Office of Pakistan Single Window, Federal Board of 

Revenue shall be the interim Secretariat of the Pakistan Single Window. 

[C.No.4 (1) S/2020(PSW)] 

 

(S. M. Tariq Hair # 
Additional Secretary 
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